
BES “Principal Update” - Sept 12, 2025 

 

Dear BES Families, 

Wow! What a great first couple of weeks here are BES 🙂. The kids are settled into new 

classes and you can really feel the positive energy all around the school!  

As per last year, I will be sending out a regular “BES Principal Update” to all families so 

they are aware of what is happening in and around the school community. Please be 

sure to subscribe!!  

#goeagles #bowserisawesome 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS/REMINDERS: 

TERRY FOX RUN - Big thanks to our amazing PAC for the snacks today and to all the 

parent volunteers who helped out today. Also, BIG THANKS to our Special Guest, Roland 

Stussi, for speaking to the entire school and for leading the run. We are so grateful that 

he could join us today!   

VISITORS IN THE SCHOOL - A friendly reminder that all visitors MUST check-in at the 
office anytime they enter the building, according to school district policy. Visitors are not 
permitted to go directly to classrooms without checking in at the office.  

SCHOOL SUPPLIES - Another reminder to PLEASE pay for school supplies as soon 
possible, as we still have over 70 families who have not paid yet. Please contact Mr. 
Gordon directly if you require financial assistance. 

 

Important UPCOMING Dates: 

Thursday Sept 18 @ 10:15am - Fire Drill #1  

Monday Sept 22 @ 5:30pm - BES PAC AGM  

Thursday Sept 25 @ 12:15pm - Fire Drill #2  

Thursday Sept 25 @ 4-6pm - BES “Open House and BBQ”  



Friday Sept 26 @ 11am - “Orange Shirt Day” Assembly  

Monday Sept 29 - School District Professional Day (school not in session) 

Tuesday Sept 30 - National Day for Truth & Reconciliation (school not in session) 

 

Huy cep q’u (thank you), 

BES Admin Team  

We acknowledge and are honoured to live, work, and play on the unceded traditional shared 
territory of the Qualicum and Snaw’Naw’As First Nations. 


